
Submitter: Cheryl  Doere 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

I’m asking  our Legislators to please consider Oregonians that cannot afford another 

tax. We have seen so many good families leave Oregon because it has become 

unaffordable. We have survived Covid and supported our schools but we cannot see 

how we can possibly survive with more taxes. Please show your constituents you 

hear us and will vote accordingly for us. 

Thank you  

Cheryl Doerr  


